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Grapes 

Please remember to cut 
grapes in half in children’s 
pack lunch as they are 
choking hazard. 

Our new School Vision 

Following our consultation with all of our stakeholders we are now ready 
to launch our new school vision for Holy Trinity.  The vision aims to     
capture what is already so good about our school and provide a focus for 
us to move forward into the future.  Our school vision is—  

Working together with kind hearts to inspire inquisitive thinkers who love 
learning and actively seek to challenge themselves. 

We summarise our school vision into our motto - 

'inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts' 

Inquisitive thinkers relates to our desire to teach more than just the    
National Curriculum and to inspire our learners by planning exciting    
curricular opportunities, engaging all in thinking about the world around 
us and how we can investigate it and learn about it, seeking to find out 
more.  Challenge seekers comes from our belief and determination to 
enable all of our children to have an opportunity to face challenge, at an 
appropriate level, and to feel that new opportunities are exciting and not 
something to be frightened of.  The last part of our vision, kind hearts 
teaches us how we should behave towards one another and how we wish 
to treat everyone in our community with care and understanding. 

As a Church school our vision is also rooted in the Bible, from Colossians 
2:2 - 

'....be encouraged in heart and unite in love, so that they may have the 
full riches of complete understanding….’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next few 
weeks we will be introducing the children to the vision and producing art 
work and displays around school and it will form the basis of a lot of the 
decisions we make.  If you would like to know more there is more infor-
mation on the website.  We believe that the vision does bring together 
what is special about our school.  We would love to hear your thoughts 
and as ever please let us know what you think. 

Aldi - Kit for Schools Promotion 

We are now collecting stickers from Aldi. From 6th 
September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 
20 primary schools the chance to win £20,000 to    
kick-start a health legacy for their school. What’s 
more, every school who enters by completing their 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster will also receive an exclu-
sive school sports kit! 

Tour of Britain Cycling 

Stage 3 of the Tour of 
Britain started in     
Berwick on Monday.  
We had a great time 
and the town had 
made a fantastic effort 
for the event.  We ended up being mascots for 
four of the teams and leading the ride out at the 
start of the race.   

Thank you to those who supported us on the 
day.  There are lots more photos on the website 
galleries page. 

The School Yard 

Thank you for your patience whilst we have been 
getting new markings on the yard.  We hope you 
agree they make a big difference and the          
children can’t wait to use them!  We have been 
able to add the markings thanks to a very kind        
donation and although our benefactor does not 
want to be named we would still like to express 
our gratitude. 

Parking 

Unfortunately a small number of people have 
had parking tickets since we have been back to 
school.  Whilst we appreciate that parking can be 
an issue we always advise that you ensure that 
you are parked correctly according to the current   
restrictions.   
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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Jordan for showing lots of enthusiasm in everything that we 
do. 

 
Year 1 
Rhys for remembering what a diagraph is in phonics. 

 
Year 2 
George for working so well on the partitioning of numbers. 

 

Year 3 
Penny for using lovely language and imagery when telling the 
creation story. 

 

Year 4                                                                                                          
Frida for excellent effort in her writing. 

 
Headteacher’s Award 
Roma for her increased confidence towards all of her work 
and her willingness to take on new challenges, particularly in 
Maths. 

Diary Dates  

 
Tues 17th Sept                                                      
Class 3 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Wed 18th Sept                                                      
Parliamentary Workshop for Class 4 and 5 

Thur 19th Sept                                                      
Class 4 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Thur 19th Sept                                                      
Class 3 Art Gallery Visit 

Thur 26th Sept                                                      
Operation Encompass Workshop in Class 4 

Thur 26th Sept                                                      
Class 5 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Wed 2nd Oct                                                      
PTA AGM 2.30pm 

Thur 3rd Oct                                                      
Class 5 Cancer Coffee Morning 9am 

Fri 4th Oct                                                     
Class 4 visit to the Maltings for Berwick Film 
Festival 

Thur 10th Oct                                                     
Class 1 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Fri 11th Oct                                                      
Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Chuch 
2.30pm 

Fri 18th Oct                                                      
Oliver Twist performance in the Guild Hall 

Thur 24th Oct                                                      
Parent Consultations 1 - 6pm 
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